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NOTICE FOR EXTENSION OF DATE OF EOI BRIEFING SESSION 
 
 

To 
All Prospective Respondents 
 
Sub: Extension of date for Briefing Session on EoI for Selection of Managed Service 

Provider (MSP) to Implement and Manage CIDR of UIDAI 
 

The Prospective Respondents are requested to please note the following important 
revisions: 
 

1. The EOI Briefing Session shall now be conducted on July 12th 2010 in New Delhi. 
 

2. Prospective Respondents should register not more than 10 (ten) members per 
Prospective Prime Respondent for this meeting by July 7th, 2010 through e-mail to 
msp@uidai.gov.in and mark a copy to ddguidai@gmail.com. Those who have 
already registered may ignore this point. 
 

3. The time and venue for the Briefing session will be intimated to the registered 
prospective prime respondents shortly. 

 
Sd\- 

(B .B.NANAWATI) 

Dy. Director General 
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